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Re: Recommendation for 0-37-17 and ©3-33-17
Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:

The Transportation Board met on September, 2017 to discuss the amended O-37-17 and R-33-
17, “Parking Places and Parking Lots — Fine”

The Board unanimously supports the amended legislation.

Rationale:

The amendments are consistent with our prior recommendation on 0-36-17: “The board believes
that the use of use of wheel immobilization devices by private operators in their private lots is a
matter between two private parties and that as long the area is appropriately marked as such
including contact information”. The requirements in the proposed amendments are not onerous
for lot operators and provide sufficient opportunity for violators to extricate their vehiclesina
timely manner.

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or
443-510-7297.

Respectfilly submitted,
Ly A

Alex Pline
Chair, Transportation Board



